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In the recent days since the 12/2/09 New York State Senate vote on the Marriage Equality

legislation I have received calls and letters both in favor and against my decision to vote

against the legislation. As a result, I would like to take this opportunity to explain my vote.

I firmly believe that my vote against the Marriage Equality legislation reflects the wishes of

the vast majority of my constituents. With that being said, I also firmly believe that any

decision on Marriage Equality should, ultimately, be made by the people of New York State,

not the Legislature. I would fully support a referendum to allow the people of New York

State to decide the issue.

The State of New York is diverse and its citizens will often disagree. I applaud those of you

who have questioned my position in a civilized manner. However, to those few of you who

have been insulting and even threatening, I will not be bullied. We cannot and should not

advocate for tolerance only when it benefits us. Again, we should allow the people of the

State of New York to decide the issue of Marriage Equality.


